
MINISTRY OF AGRO-INDUSTRY AND FOOD SECURITY 

SIR SEEWOOSAGUR RAMGOOLAM BOTANIC GARDEN 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

The public is hereby informed that in view of the State Visit of the 

President of the Republic of India, the Sir Seewoosagur Ramgoolam Botanic 

Garden will be closed to visitors on the following days:- 

1. Sunday 10 March 2024(full day); and  

2. Monday 11 March 2024 (full day). 

 

06 March 2024                 Ministry of Agro-Industry and Food Security 

                   Port Louis 

 


